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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

 

De' Longhi S.p.A. 

Update regarding the effects of the governmental 
decree dated March 11th 

 

 

 

The Group, in line with the latest Government resolution concerning the restrictions of mobility 

in Italy, released on Wednesday March 11th, has put in place to the maximum extent, wherever 

applicable, flexible working practices (“lavoro agile”) to guarantee business continuity and 

safeguard the health of employees. 

 

At the same time, regarding the impact on business of said regulations, our Italian production 

and distribution structures and organisations remain fully operating. Therefore, at the moment 

we are not facing any discontinuity in our workflows. 
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